Shakespeare Club Holds
Meeting at Loeb Home

‘The Evening Shakespeare class of
tha Twentleth Century club held an
open meeting last night at the home
of Mrs. Louis Loeb on East Superior
street. The members of the varions
branches of the club, their husbands
and guests attended in a large num-
ber.

Many members from former years
renewed their old acqualntances and
several new members were admnittd.

A very Interesting talk on
“Merchant of Venice” was given by
Dr. Maurice Lefkovits. There was a
short musical program, including a
violin solo by Mr, Bloch and a group
of songs by Miss Florence Willlams.




